
   

Dear Legislators of Oregon: 

  

I am writing to you to voice my strong support of HB 2004, and to ask that you stand 

with Oregon families and vote to pass this Bill.   

  

No cause evictions and rent control bans have caused serious harm to Oregon families 

for far too long, and it must end now.  Because of the current laws, families are 

becoming homeless through no fault of their own, landlords can raise rents 

exponentially and essentially price families out of their homes.  This is NOT 

acceptable.  If you pay your rent on time, if you do not violate your leasehold 

arrangements, then you should be protected from eviction.     

  

If Oregon’s Legislators will not support Oregon’s families by passing HB 2004, we will 

not continue to support them.  Instead we will do everything in our power to ensure 

that they are not re-elected and those who are elected in 2018 will. 

  

Sincerely,  

  

Alysa Long 

Oregon Voter 

 


